
323 Dickinson Street
SpringÞ eld, MA 01108

(413) 733-5823

Website: holynamespringÞ eldma.org 

Sunday Masses
Saturday 4:30 pm
Sunday 8:30 am
 10:30 am (Family Mass)
 12:30 pm (Spanish Mass)

Daily Mass: 8:15 am
Saturday 8:15 am Miraculous Medal
         Novena Mass

Holy Day Masses: 8:15 am & 5:30 pm English
 7:00 pm Spanish
 
Anyone age 7 or older who has not received First Holy 
Communion is asked to register for preparation by 
calling the Religious Education Offi  ce at 413-733-5823

Sacrament of Baptism
Please call 733-5823 for contact name and phone number.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
Tuesdays, 1:00-5:00 pm

Sacrament of ConÞ rmation
Celebrated in 9th grade as part of our Religious Education 
program. Adult classes are also available. Contact Religious 
Education offi  ce at 413-733-5823

Confession
Saturdays 3:30pm - 4:15 pm and by appointment

Sacrament of the Sick
Please contact the Parish Offi  ce for those who may need to be 
anointed. 

Sacrament of Marriage
Please make arrangements at least 6 months in advance.

Vocations to the Priesthood
If you are exploring a vocation to priesthood or religious life 
you are invited to contact Fr. Jonathan Reardon 413-248-
7034.

November 3, 2024

Parish Mission Statement:

�We at Holy Name Parish, through the empowering spirit 
of Jesus Christ, strive to build a faith-Þ lled community 
through prayer, action, and outreach to all.�

We Welcome New Parishioners!!
Interested in joining our parish community?
New parishioners are most welcome.  There are welcome 
cards by the parking lot exit door or obtain one from the 
priest.  Just Þ ll one out and a new parishioner packet will 
be sent to you.  For more information call 733-5823.

HOLY NAME PARISHHOLY NAME PARISH

SACRAMENTS AT HOLY NAMESACRAMENTS AT HOLY NAME

A Roman Catholic Faith Service CommunityA Roman Catholic Faith Service Community



 
 

Staff and Volunteers of 

Holy Name Parish 
733-5823 

 

Rev. John Chrysostom                                         Ext. 124 
Tibakunirwa - Pastor  
j.tibakunirwa@diospringfield.org 
 

Rev. Alexander Asamoah          Ext. 110 
Parochial Vicar                                                                  
a.asamoah@diospringfield.org 
 

Rev. Yerick Mendez                                               Ext. 111            
Parochial Vicar                                             
 

Ann Fabrycki                 Ext. 113 
Parish Secretary 
annfholyname@gmail.com 
 

Prayer Line  (733-5823)                         Ext. 113 
 

Deacon John Vennard 
Deacon Michael Hodges  
Deacon Adalberto Santiago-Martinez 
 

Sister Leila Sullivan                                               Ext. 123 
Pastoral Minister 
leilasholyname@gmail.com 
       

Sister Cecilia Morales Tapia                                 Ext. 130 
Latino Ministry 
 

Marta Pinero                                                     Ext. 132 
Latino Community Liaison 
 

John Moalli &              Ext. 130 
Sister Caritina Olmos  (413-777-5115)                    
Religious Education 
 

Karen McMahon             Ext. 128 
Bookkeeper   
 

Jorge Lopez                          
Director of Campus Maintenance 
 

Diego Bonilla 
Assistant 
 

Gloria Ortiz                       
Housekeeper 
 

John Lynch                                                           734-7113 
Social Center Manager 
 

Joshua Facemyer                                    
Website Manager 

  

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Saturday, November 2 
4:30         Fran Conway (3rd Anniversary) 
         By Mark 
Sunday, November 3 
8:30         Rosa Rosato 
          By Anna Russo and Family 
10:30        Estelle Barry (27th                
                 Anniversary) 
          By her Daughters              
12:30       Hector Rodriguez and Jose  
                 Chirino                   
          By the Family 
Monday, November 4 
8:15         Paul and Claire Mooradd 
          By the Children 
Tuesday, November 5 
8:15       Holy Name Parishioners 
Wednesday, November 6 
8:15          Paul and Claire Mooradd 

           By the Children 
Thursday, November 7 
8:15        Deceased Members of the  
                  Nguyen and Tran Families 
           By the Families 
Friday, November 8 
8:15          Intentions of Colin Truong on  
                  His Birthday 
           By the Martins 
Saturday, November 9 
8:15          Intentions of Kathryn  
                  Upatham and Family 
            By Mom and Dad 
4:30          Tao Tran and Hue Vu 

By the Family 
Sunday, November 10 
8:30          Tao Tran and Hue Vu 

By the Family  
10:30         Shirley Skiffington (Birthday  
                   Remembrance) 
            By the Family    
12:30        Gustavo Cartagena 
            By his Mom and Family  
                  Holy Name Parishioners 

 





 

 

WORSHIP 
 

  

From Your Pastor 
 

In the Book of Deuteronomy, Moses in a quite fatherly manner, speaks to God's family of exactly what it means 

to be the people of God. Often, during the liturgical year we hear several of the Prophets either warning Israel 

about the consequences of not living as the people of promise, or consoling them, that their time of bondage and 

exile is or will soon be over. Last week Jeremiah sang out with the good news that the people of banishment 

were being called back home. 

Today's Gospel text references loving God and neighbor as key to keeping the commandments. The Psalm tells 

us that we can depend on God He is our rock and our salvation. If we love God, everything else will fall into 

place. If we have faith in God and follow his words, we will have a good life here, and salvation after that. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration Time Change (The day will still be Tuesday) 
With the daylight hours decreasing, the new time will be 1-4p.m. starting on November 5th.   

The Chaplet will still be prayed at 3p.m. and the Rosary at 3:30p.m. followed by Benediction.  

On Tuesday, October 29th, Adoration will be for the success of 40 Days for Life. 
 

On the first Saturday of every month, the Blue Army group follows the 8:15a.m. Mass with a rosary, 
meditation on the mysteries and confession until approximately 10:30a.m.  Everyone is invited to stay after 
Mass to take part. 
 

 

When trying to reach a priest in an emergency situation to administer the Sacrament of the 

Sick for someone in the hospital – if a parish priest isn’t immediately available and time is critical, 
there should be a Chaplain available 24/7 at each of the area hospitals. 

 

CURSILLO...What is it? 
Cursillo (kur-see-yo) means “short course in Christianity.” 

The intention of the Cursillo Movement is to give each person a renewed spirituality and a clearer 
understanding of how Christ can work through them.  To learn more about this vital and active lay movement in 
the Diocese of Springfield, contact The Cursillo Movement of Western MA at precursillowma@gmail.com; or 
visit our website: www.cursillowmass.net; or email our parish representative Katie Orellana at 
mco95comcast@hotmail.com  

 

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time  -- November 3, 2024 - National Vocation Awareness Week 

“You shall love your neighbor as yourself.” Are you being called to love the Lord with an undivided heart as a 

priest, religious brother, or sister? Talk to your priest or reach out to the Vocation Office at 413-248-7034 or via 

email: vocations@diospringfield.org. 
 

Bible Study 
Please join us on Wednesday, November 20th at 10a.m. in the rectory as we read and discuss  

The Book of Daniel. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR 2025 
We are opening the book for the first six months of 2025 (January through June) on Thursday, 

December 5th.  Emails are preferred to annfholyname@gmail.com., or calls to 733-5823, ext. 113 after 

10:00a.m.  A reminder - we can now take multiple intentions for the Sunday 10:30 and 12:30 Masses. 
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EDUCATION 
 

RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION  
- Sunday morning CCD (Faith Formation) programs are on-going at the Social Center.  First graders 
are being welcomed for Pre-First Communion classes, and those children who had their First Communion are 
welcome to continue their religious education. 
- Confirmation students will meet on Saturday, November 2nd at 5:30p.m. in the church.   
- We are also registering adults who need their sacraments.   

Please contact Sr. Caritina at 733-5823, ext. 130 or 413-777-5115. 
 

Holy Name parish is preparing for the celebration of the Three Kings, which will take place on January 5, 2025 

in the Social Center. If you would like your children to receive gifts from the Three Kings, please sign them up 

using the barcode below. To receive gifts, children must be between the ages of 1 month to 13 years old and 

must be present at the celebration accompanied by an adult. Last day to register is November 20, 2024. 
 

 
 

SERVICE 
 

Committee and Commission Meetings (take place at the Rectory) 
Finance Committee –meets on the first Thursday of the month at 6:00p.m.  

Pastoral Council – meets on the fourth Sunday of the month at 3:00p.m. for November and 

December Spiritual Life Commission – meets on the second Wednesday of the month at 

4:00p.m. 
   
 

STEWARDSHIP 
 

Collective Mass Intentions will be available at Holy Name 
 

     Collective intentions, also referred to as “multiple” intentions (at one Mass) are permitted per a notice 
received from the Diocese of Springfield, Office of the Chancellor.  This means that we can accept more 
than one intention by one family at one Mass.  These Masses cannot be celebrated more than twice each 

week, nor on a feast day.  So, beginning with the first Sunday in November, which is November 3rd, 
we will be celebrating Masses with “Collective Intentions” at 10:30a.m. and at the 12:30p.m. Spanish 
Mass.  Those are the Masses that seem to be the most requested, so it would make sense that those are 
the two where there will be multiple intentions permitted. 
 

     Basically, the only difference will be, if you call in to schedule a Mass Intention for Sunday at either 
10:30 or 12:30, you will not hear “I am sorry, that Mass is already taken”, instead your intention will be 
accepted.  (Note: we do want to keep the number of intentions to 10 or less.)  If you need further 
clarification, please see a priest after Mass or call the rectory office during the week. 
 

     The raise in the customary MASS INTENTION OFFERING to $15.00 comes from the bishops of the 
ecclesiastical province, not from the Bishop of Springfield (canon 952).  This applies to new requests and 
is not retroactive.  He asked that we remind people that this is not a price or fee, and that they may offer 
more, less or even nothing for a requested Mass intention.  The $15.00 limit answers the question, “What is the customary offering?” 
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   Collections and Mail-ins for October 19 & 20, 2024 totaled $4,296.65.  
Special collection envelopes for November:  Nov. 1-All Saints;  Nov. 2-All Souls;  Nov. 3-Military;  

Nov. 10-St. Michael’s Academy;  Nov. 17-Christmas Flowers;  Nov. 24- Energy & Fuel    
 

              
Once again we are collecting food items for our Thanksgiving Dinner ministry.  Your donations help to 

provide Thanksgiving dinners for parishioners and also many families within our zip code area who are 

financially challenged.  This year we are doing a “combination” request for food items, and also for monetary 
donations towards the purchase of gift cards for families to purchase their turkey, since the costs to purchase 

foods have risen so much.  Food donations can be left in the sacristy by the exit doors.    The items needed are:  

Stuffing, Cranberry sauce, Boxed potatoes, Canned vegetables, Turkey gravy, Boxed 

Macaroni & Cheese, Brownie mix, Boxed cookies.   Note:  Monetary donations can be cash or 

checks made out to Holy Name.  For your convenience, put into the collection basket in a plain envelope 

marked “Turkey Donation”.  We’ll resume collecting for the Open Pantry after Thanksgiving.  Thank you for 
your continued support! 

We will begin taking calls to sign up for turkeys on Thursday, November 7th after 9a.m. 
 

LOAVES AND FISHES 
   This being the first Monday of the month, members of our parish will be cooking and bringing 
American Chop Suey to South Congregational Church to serve the hungry of our city.  If you can 
help with the cooking, please call Ann at the rectory, 733-5823.  You may use your own recipe.  
Meals can be dropped off between 4:15 and 4:30p.m., or you are invited to stay and help serve.  

You’ll find plenty of safe parking right in the church parking lot.  
 

COMUNIDAD HISPANA 
 

Mensaje del Pastor 
En el libro de Deuteronomio, Moisés habla a la familia de Dios, de manera muy paternal, de lo que significa 
exactamente ser el pueblo de Dios. A menudo, durante el año litúrgico, escuchamos que varios Profetas 
advirtieron a Israel de las consecuencias de no vivir como el pueblo de la promesa, o consolarle de que su 
tiempo de esclavitud y exilio ha terminado o terminará pronto. La semana pasada, Jeremías cantó la buena 
noticia de que el pueblo desterrado volvía a casa. El texto del Evangelio de hoy hace referencia al amor a Dios 
y al prójimo como clave para cumplir los mandamientos. El Salmo nos dice que podemos depender de Dios, 
Él es nuestra roca y nuestra salvación. Si amamos a Dios, todo lo demás encajará. Si tenemos fe en Dios y 
seguimos sus palabras, tendremos una buena vida aquí, y la salvación después. 

 

*******ATENCION******* ********ATENCION********  ********ATENCION******** 
Nuestra parroquia Holy Name se está preparando para la celebración de los Trés Reyes Magos, la cual se 
llevará a cabo el 5 de Enero, 2025 en el centro social. Si desea que sus hijos/as recívan regalos de los Trés 
Reyes Magos, favor de inscribirlos/as usándo la barra de código que se encuentra aquí abajo. Para recivir 
regalos los niños/as deben de estar entre 1 mes y 13 años de edad y es requerido estar presentes en la 
celebración acompañados de un adulto. Último día de inscripción es el 20 de Noviembre, 2024. 
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INTENCIONES DE MISA PARA 2025 
El jueves, 5 de Diciembre.  Estaremos abriendo el libro para los primeros seis meses del 2025 (Enero a Junio) Se 
prefieren correos electrónicos a annfholyname@gmail.com., o llamadas al 733-5823, ext. 113 en inglés o a la extención 
#132 en Español después de las 10:00a.m. Le informamos que ahora podemos tomar múltiples intenciones para las 
Misas dominicales de 10:30 y 12:30. 
 

Puesto de Secretaria - Nuestra secretaria está pensando en jubilarse (¡o al menos, en intentar disfrutar de una jubilación 
a tiempo parcial para empezar!) en un futuro próximo. Se requiere pero no se limita, el conocimiento práctico de Word y 
Excel, fuertes habilidades para trabajar con gente, la capacidad de ser algo flexible con las horas programadas, y un 
componente importante que queremos pedir es que el candidato sea bilingüe (Inglés y Español). Se trata de un puesto a 
tiempo completo de 35 horas semanales. Si usted está interesado o conoce a alguien que pueda estarlo, por favor 
comparta esta oferta de trabajo con ellos y pídales que se pongan en contacto con la rectoría al 733-5823 para hablar 
con el P. John o Ann. 
 

Para Bautismos: Favor de verse con el Diacono Adalberto Santiago después de la Santa Misa. Las clases se están 
llevando a cabo los segundos Viérnes del mes a las 6:pm, seguido por el Bautismo el día siguiente Sábado a las 11:am. 
Para Bodas, Quinciañeros, Primera Comunión, Confirmación o Presentaciónes, favor de llamar a Marta Piñero a la 
oficina al 413-733-5823 – Ext. #132 y dejar su Nombre y numero de telefono. 
 

Hora Santa – Sábados     Rosario ántes de la Misa    Legión de María 
@ 7:00pm en la Iglesia         Domíngos @ 11:45Am    Mártes @ 6:00pm 

 

Contáctanos en Español 
Marta Piñero 413-733-5823 Ext. #132 

 

 
 

HOLY NAME SECRETARY JOB OPENING – Still Searching for our new person 
Our secretary is looking to retire (or at the very least, making an attempt to enjoy a part time retirement for starters!) in 
the near future.  This position requires the usual skills, to include but not limited to:  a working knowledge of Word and 
Excel, strong people skills, ability to be somewhat flexible with scheduled hours, and an important component we want to 
request is that the candidate be bi-lingual (English and Spanish).  As full time this is a 35 hours per week position.  If you 
are interested or know of anyone who might be, please share this job offering with them and have them submit a resume’ 
or contact the rectory at 733-5823 with any questions. 
 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church will be hosting our annual Salute to Our Veterans Dinner on Saturday, November 9th, from 5 - 8 pm in 
our Parish Hall at 256 State St. in Granby, MA.    Tickets are $15 & include a Pork Roast Dinner with all the fixings. Tickets are available in the 
Parish Office, after all weekend Masses, or at the door.  Eat In & Take Out available. Hope to see you there." 
 

St. Joseph Parish in Shelburne Falls will hold a “Country Christmas Fair” on Saturday, November 9 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. and 
Sunday, November 10 from 9:00 a.m. to noon at the Shelburne-Buckland Community Center on 53 Main Street.  The fair will offer unique 
Country Crafts, Sewn, Knitted and Crocheted gift items, Hand-crafted Christmas Ornaments and Home Décor, Homemade Baked Goods and 
Candy, Specialty Gift Baskets, Gift Books, Santa’s Seconds, Collectibles and Jewelry, a Tea Cup Auction, Straw Draw, Handmade Quilt Raffle, 
Specialty Bowl Raffle, Great Food, and More.  Big Raffle Prizes featuring a $100 cash prize, a $100 Big Y gift card, and a $100 Mobil gas card, 
will round out the offerings. Get Your Christmas Shopping Done Early! For more information, call (413) 625-6405. 
 

PURGATORY, GHOSTS, DEMONS with Fr. Sean O'Mannion.  Please join us for an evening presentation with Fr. Sean O'Mannion, our 
Diocesan Exorcist, on  Monday, November 18th  at Mary Mother of Hope Church located at 840 Page Blvd, Springfield, MA. The evening will 
begin with a Holy Hour at 6:00 p.m., Fr. Sean's presentation at 7:00 p.m. in the Church.  A social will follow at the end of the presentation in the 
parish center. Please join us.  For more information please call 413-452-0511 or email disciplesofmary@diospringfield.org  To register please 
send your check for $20 made out to Disciples of Mary and send to Disciples of Mary, 537 Northampton St., Holyoke, MA 01040.  Registrations 
will also be accepted at the door so bring a friend. Hope to see you there.  
 

The Catholic Women’s Club of St. Christopher’s Parish in Brimfield is now accepting crafters/artisans to sell their goods at their Annual 
Christmas Craft Fair on Saturday, November 23, 9:00 am – 3:00 pm. and Sunday, November 24, 9:00 am – 1:00 pm.  Tables are $35 each. 
The craft fair will also feature raffles, and a cookie walk.  Breakfast and lunch will be served both days. For info or to reserve a table, 
email Stchriscraftfair@gmail.com or Call 413-245-7274. 
 

Catholic Communications' Programming Note 

This Fall the diocesan news magazine program "Real to Reel" will be seen on WWLP 22News at a special day and time - temporarily moving to 
Sunday mornings at 6:30am until Dec. 1.  Join us each week as we explore how the Catholic faith is lived out here in western Massachusetts. 
 And you can always watch current and past episodes of "Real to Reel" and the "Chalice of Salvation" televised Mass on our diocesan YouTube 
channel www.youtube.com/@diocesespringfieldma/featured. 

 
0907 – Page 7 

mailto:disciplesofmary@diospringfield.org
mailto:Stchriscraftfair@gmail.com
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwcjUGOhCAQAF8DRwMt2HjgsBf_gU0zkkWYKK6Z32_Ga1VSFT3qEdBI9hrB4OSMm-XmgcjGgMSGaLIc2ZFzkwNwMeGqrcweFBjlALUBDeNgFYXV0so4WwtpFkal0ui3ts4DtV0Wv_X-PsX4I2ARsNz3PXza1a_18V9oVMyN-OTzfeT6SplL3IOAJXHo18FRfms5ekBUTsEkDx9qTVsrnxp2Fka99pDL8_vz8B8AAP__5ZREkw


P  V  H  C LLC

Anne Marie Ferraro
LPN, Caregriver, Chaplain

Specializing in: Assited Living
        Elder Care � Nursing � Home Care

Hospice Care � Insured & Bonded
Lin. #47-445281

413-222-0495
              annemarieferraro@hotmail.com

907 Holy Name Parish, SpringÞ eld, MA (B) John Patrick Publishing Company � 800-333-3166 � www.jppc.net

Sullivan, Keating 
and Moran

Insurance Agency of SpringÞ eld, Inc.

For All Your Insurance Needs

840 Liberty Street 413-781-5750

www.skminsurance.com
Ed Keating, Bill Sullivan, Dave Mathews

LYNDALE GARAGE
David & Bob Vedovelli

Full Service Auto Care & Body Shop

We Do It All!
Complete Engine Service, Oil Changes

Tune-Ups, Tire Repair & More.
Complete Auto Body Repairs, State Insp.

87 Warehouse St.   Service: 734-3089
SpringÞ eld           Collision: 732-3750

ALL TYPES OF REPAIRS
914 Sumner Ave., Springfield
FELIX DE CESARE

(413) 733-0022(413) 733-0022

FELIX�S AUTOFELIX�S AUTO
REPAIR & TOWINGREPAIR & TOWING

BRITT E. ADORNATO, O.D.
TRACY HARADON, O.D.

Eye Examinations � Contact Lenses
M  A  O  A .  

M  S   O

453 Sඎආඇൾඋ Aඏൾ.
Sඉඋංඇ඀ൿංൾඅൽ

413-733-5155
F:413-733-5119 LIQUORS

896 Allen Street
SpringÞ eld, MA

413-782-7771

ROGERS MEMORIAL 
STUDIO

John F. D�Aleo, Prop.

Rock of Ages Monuments

Cemetery Lettering & Cleaning

Over 90 Years Of Service

724 EnÞ eld St., EnÞ eld, CT

860-745-2464

Member of PPOC

Pediatric Physicians’ Organization

at Boston Children’s Hospital

Beata Tyminska-Paluchowska, MD, FAAP

Magdalena Czerkawska, MD, FAAP

Sarah Osgood, NP

located at Mercy Medical Center

a�  liated with

Baystate Medical Center

299 Carew Street, Suite 210

Spring� eld, MA • (413) 732 5580

 www.yourkidsdoctors.com

 PEDIATRIC CARE ASSOCIATES

Mallory�s Army Foundation
United Together In The Fight Against Bullying...

Don’t Just Teach Kindness... BE KINDNESS!
www.MallorysArmy.com

(973) 440-8657 • info@mallorysarmy.org
  It’s easy to join our mailing list! Just send your email address by text message:

Text MALLORYSARMY to 22828 to get started. Message and data rates may apply.

WORSHIP

WITH US

CONTACT ME

Kathy Zechello

kzechello@jppc.net
(774) 245-9057

INCREASE YOUR 
VISIBILITY IN THE 

COMMUNITY

Place Your Ad Here
to Support Our Parish!

Under New OwnershipUnder New Ownership
Local Family BusinessLocal Family Business

FENCE CO., INC.
AGAWAM, MASSACHUSETTS

413-786-1254 • www.hastiefence.com
Serving the local community for 45 years.

Rosaries and Keepsakes
made from your special � owers

Family owned & operated 
for over 40 years!

walk-ins � mail orders � call
Weddings � Funerals � Communions � Gift
1215 Main Street | Unit 114 | Tewksbury MA

www.rosariesfromflowers.com
978-851-9103

O U R  S P O N S O R S  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y
Sponsors can o� er 

promotions, discounts 
and/or up-to-date contact 

information to the 
ENTIRE community

ANYONE in the community, 
not only Parishioners, can 

access realtime o� ers 
from their favorite sponsors

 to save, share & support
TM
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